
 

 

 

ANMF NEWSFLASH 

Royal Hobart Hospital – Ward 7A 

Improved Benchmarking Proposal – Member 

Vote Needed 

The Australian Nursing and Midwifery Federation Tasmanian Branch (ANMF) has received an updated 

benchmarking proposal for Ward 7A, following member feedback and ongoing consultation with the 

Tasmanian Health Service (THS). The proposal includes the following changes:  

• Increase of 1 Registered Nurse (RN) on the AM shift (weekdays). 

 

• Increase of 1 RN on the IM shift (weekends). 

 

• Removal of 1 Assistant in Nursing (AIN) on the ND shift (7 days/week). 

 

• Addition of 1 RN on the ND shift (7 days/week). 

 

We now seek your vote on the proposed changes.  

Survey: https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/01973d2995e470a98438d7daaf243534  

  

Your input is vital in determining whether this proposal meets the needs of the ward and addresses the ongoing 

concerns around workload and patient care.  

  

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/01973d2995e470a98438d7daaf243534


 

 

 

Linen Shortages – Continue Reporting  

Members have reported ongoing linen shortages on Ward 7A. These shortages are impacting the ability to 

deliver safe and dignified care.  

The ANMF encourages all members to continue reporting incidents via the linen QR code to strengthen our 

advocacy efforts.  

 

Use the QR code provided to report linen issues.  

 

 

Staffing Data – Keep Reporting  

All members are reminded of the importance of continuing to log:  

• Staffing shortfalls. 

 

• Double shifts. 

 

• Overtime worked.  

 

This data is critical to the ANMF’s dispute before the Tasmanian Industrial Commission (TIC) and our broader 

campaign for safe staffing.  

 

Use the QR code provided to submit your data.  



 

 

 

  

 

Thank you Ward 7A members  

The ANMF thanks you for your ongoing engagement, advocacy, and data collection. It is through your 

dedication and collective strength that we can continue to push for the changes needed to ensure safe and 

sustainable workloads on your ward.  

  

In solidarity,  

The ANMF. 

 

The ANMF Tasmanian Branch is 8000 plus members strong! Supporting nurses, midwives, and care 

workers as the only union in Tasmania employing nurses, midwives and care workers to represent 

members. This is why our Organisers and Member Support Team are uniquely positioned to understand 

your experiences, represent you in your workplace, and offer industrial advice that’s relevant to you. 

 

Authorised by Phoebe Mansell, ANMF Tasmanian Acting Branch Secretary 

5 June 2025 


